Member Message May 26, 2023

Dear Mothers and Sisters,
Greetings in Our Lord Jesus Christ!

The Resource Center for Religious Institutes (RCRI) and the Center for Applied Research in
the Apostolate (CARA) are hosting a 90-minute webinar, "Preparing for Members' Elderly Care
among Women Religious Institutes,” on Tuesday, June 13 at 1:00 p.m. (EDT). The webinar
will present findings from a recent study of religious institutes that have successfully planned
for financial resources to provide for the retirement and health care needs of their aging
members. Please see the letter of invitation to the webinar here and the informational flyer
here. You may register for the webinar here before June 10.

The webinar will highlight three organizations that offer resources to assist religious
institutes in planning for their retirement needs. Information about these organizations and
the resources they offer can be found on their websites: Resource Center for Religious
Institutes (RCRI), National Religious Retirement Office (NRRO), and Support Our Aging
Religious (SOAR!).

Let us continue to pray for an outpouring of the gifts of the Holy Spirit as we prepare for the
celebration of the Pentecost.

Come, Holy Spirit!

Sister Mary Bendyna, O.P.
Executive Director
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http://cmswr.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/23e1ccd2301/b283b205-c3af-43a7-904d-27b992be53f8.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/23e1ccd2301/b7048d1e-447f-4036-9020-908b2663e33c.pdf?rdr=true
https://bit.ly/rcricara
https://www.trcri.org/
https://www.usccb.org/offices/national-religious-retirement-office
https://soar-usa.org/
http://cmswr.org
https://www.facebook.com/CMSWR/
https://twitter.com/WomenReligious
https://www.instagram.com/women_religious/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/council-of-major-superiors-of-women-religious-cmswr/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTnTQwH0G3JO0Hit5OTZinw

